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WHO IS READY FOR CAMP THIS SUMMER?

Our staff, that's who!

Only 42 days until Session 1 starts!
Summer sessions at CHB are on the
brain, and we couldn't be more
excited! As of the end of April, we
are 100% staffed, with our talented
team coming from all over Wisconsin, |
the USA, and even the world! Our
staff members do start to arrive at the

end of this month, and the beginning

of our staff training starts on June 1. As we offer trainings to our staff-creating
wilderness experts, lifeguards, and of course, the CHB family-we are
constantly reminded of why we do all of these things. We arrive early, stay
late, learn all the time, all so we can be the best for our campers. Whether
campers are coming for the first time, the second time, or the sixth time, we
want to ensure that our campers receive the greatest programming and
experiences possible. Thatis our main goal always.

To our staff, we cannot wait to see what we can accomplish this summer.

To our campers' parents, we look forward to sharing our passion for CHB with
you through your child's experiences.

And finally, to our campers: we can't wait for you to arrive and are excited to



have the best summer ever!

- Carrie Wilson, Camp Director and Casey Gott, Camp Management Trainee

REGISTER FOR CHB THIS SUMMER!

There are still spots available in our summer sessions, but they are filling up
quickly! Sign up today!

REGISTER ONLINE TODAY

ALREADY SIGNED UP? YOUTH WORKER PROGRAM!
Bring a friend, get a We are still looking for 17 year-olds
prize!! who are interested in spending a fun

If you are already signed up for summer at CHB while getting some

CHB this summer and you refer a

friend, they can receive a
discounted sign-up rate and you APPLY TODAY!

can both receive an exclusive

real job experience! Apply today!

CHB prize! Have your friend email
us at chb@coa-yfc.org with their

name and your name, and we will
send them the discount code!

WHAT'S NEW AT CAMP HELEN BRACHMAN?

This summer, we are proud to
introduce our newly remodeled
library and camper "chill-out" space!
Our goal is to have a quiet and
relaxing space for campers to step
back and take a breath whenever
they feel like they need to cool off or

take some time to themselves.
Pictures are soon to come!

We are also excited to say we have new floors in a few of our cabins! Bear,
Zucker, and North Camp will all have brand-new flooring just in time for
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summer. All of our remodeling is in an effort to help CHB stay as comfortable
and welcoming as we are known to be!

And in the camp garden, you can expect to see some new inhabitants. Not
only have we re-vamped our garden space by bringing back composting, our
newest "campers" this summer are baby rabbits and pheasant chicks
(scheduled to hatch on the first day of Session 1)! Campers and staff will
have the chance to see the pheasants and rabbits grow whenever they visit
the garden!

If you're wondering why we've been asking for t-shirt sizes as you sign up
your campers, we can tell you why! Expect to see a return of the CHB camper
shirts this summer! We were looking for a way to give campers a memento of
CHB when they go home, and we realized that the answer was sitting right in
front of us. Welcome back to this CHB tradition!

We're always working to make CHB enjoyable to campers of all ages. So, we
have been fortunate enough to acquire new bikes that are small enough for
our younger campers! Some of our smallest bikes before were too big for our
little ones, and now it looks like they will be able to fully participate in one of
our most popular activities!

MEET OUR WONDERFUL STAFF:

Since our last newsletter, we have hired almost 100% of our summer staff!
Rather than try to fit all of their amazing personalities here, we'd like to invite
you to check out our Facebook page! Our page is called "Camp Helen
Brachman" and you can see all of our staff with a short bio on each right
there! If you also "like" our page, you can stay in the loop all year long; we
post something related to CHB almost every day! You can also use this link
to go directly to our page:

https:/www.facebook.com/pages/Camp-Helen-Brachman/69353833810

STAY CONNECTED
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